Michelle Cilley

From: Fred Litchfield

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 1:40 PM

To: Kathy Joubert; Michelle Cilley; Robert Frederico
Subject: FW: Propertunities- Lawrence St GW--ZBA hearing
Hello George,

| am forwarding your email to Kathy Joubert and staff.

Fred Litchfield
Town Engineer

From: george gfconnorslaw.com <george@gfconnorslaw.com>
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 1:04 PM

To: Fred Litchfield <flitchfield@town.northborough.ma.us>
Subject: Propertunities- Lawrence St GW--ZBA hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Town of Northborough’s mail
system. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

Fred. Please consider this a request to extend the upcoming Zoning Board hearing above referenced to the
following month

george connors




